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Welcome back after our summer break! 
 
Hope you all enjoyed your summer of fun, and are ready for the Autumn Term.  Lots 
happening so keep your eye open for next month’s newsletter as it will have lots of 
exciting events for you to book on to.   
 
We have already released the County weekend flyer at the Rhondda Heritage Park - 
please see “Dates for your diary” 
 
Looking forward to an exciting term, see you all soon. 

~ Caroline Harries 

 

   

4th Bridgend, 2nd Pontyclun and 2nd Pencoed Guides had a fantastic summer camp 
down in Gorwelion at the end of July. The theme for this year’s camp was 'female 
icons'. We enjoyed a jam packed week of activities some of which included body 
boarding, muddy assault course, neon disco, archery, water fights to cool off, team 
challenges, camp cooking, campfires, wide games, science experiments, space 
themed wide games and lots more. The weather stayed dry and sunny for the whole 
week! We were lucky enough to be joined by some of Central Glamorgan's very own 
Guiding icons at the end of the week, where the Guides got to know them and 
enjoyed afternoon tea whilst chatting about their Guiding experiences and 

adventures. Thank you for joining us!   ~Jayne Rogers 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjEyca0ne7ZAhWCL8AKHTctDggQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=http://girlguidingcg.co.uk/county history.htm&psig=AOvVaw174wuo5fNarW-YoCDiiany&ust=1521199909296000


 

 

 

 

     

 15th-17th November Become a Sports Educator 

 15th-17th November Walking weekend (training, assessment & social)  

 19th & 20th October – County Training Weekend. Rhondda Heritage Park. 
The training theme is STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art & 
Mathematics)  

 Book one day training 10-4pm for £25 
 Book Saturday & Sunday’s training and get accommodation & 

meals included for just £50 
  

 
Find more events and more details on the Central Glamorgan events page 

www.girlguidingcentralglamorgan.co.uk 

Well done to everyone for 
your accomplishments in 
your A level & GCSE 
results. 
Those going into 6th form, 
going to university or 
college, we wish you all 
the best in your studies 
and don’t forget the 
Girlguiding door are 
always open.  

Good luck! 
 
 

 Section Adviser (Cross 
Sectional) 

 First Response Trainers 
 Peer Educator Co-ordinator 
 Dyfodol y Ddraig (GGC Junior 

Council are looking for a rep 
from Central Glam, members 
ages 16-25) 

For more information or to 
apply for a role please email 
 

 sections.girlguidingcg@gmail.com

 

Subscriptions 
 
The national subs rate in 
2020 will be £16.00 
 
This represents an 
inflation-only increase 
from the 2019 subs rate 
of £15.50 
 
 

Quote of the Month 
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CONGRATULATIONS 

VOLUNTEER VACANCIES 

DID YOU KNOW? 

 
 Future Girl tackles plastic pollution as part of the Planet Protectors 

campaign, register now! 

 Programme training with specialist volunteer, Deborah Lodge 

 Find out more about Camp Dragon Sunday 23rd - Saturday 29th August 2020 

 

 

 

   

This summer 4 members of Central Glamorgan were lucky 
enough to attend an international adventure to Livingstone, 
Zambia to volunteer with The Book Bus. The Book Bus is a 
charity who works with children in rural schools and 
communities to develop their English via reading and related 
activities. We had an amazing time sharing stories and songs 
with children from another culture. Unforgettable memories 
were made both in the schools and the libraries, everywhere 
we went children were smiling, waving and asking us to read 
with them. 7 girls and 2 leaders were chosen from Girlguiding 
Cymru international selection, between us we took out over a 
year’s worth of resources, which will be used by The Book Bus 
volunteers to deliver literacy activities.  
Whilst we were there, we were fortunate enough to go into 
Botswana and experience an overnight safari. We also saw the 
magnificent Victoria Falls and visited the Royal Livingstone 
Hotel to celebrate an 18th birthday, in our group. We would 
like to say a massive thank you to everyone who supported us 
with fundraising and donations to take out.   

        ~ Nia Evans 

 

http://www.girlguidingcymru.org.uk/members/notice-board/7b7d01d8-4747-4522-8acf-db2e07bb854d.aspx?fbclid=IwAR387nOvxP8RyWHeWN5lrD0XxpOnuqzpvdY6RT8zqWkeQJhE9i3AqC4d9uk
http://www.girlguidingcymru.org.uk/members/notice-board/6c238206-c5a9-443a-aad9-3cdaa93aca3c.aspx?dm_i=2LGB,1FQX9,6BTOSQ,4SFG7,1
https://www.girlguidingcentralglamorgan.co.uk/copy-of-gorwelion
https://www.girlguidingcentralglamorgan.co.uk/events/county-training-weekend
https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/girls-making-change/future-girl/future-girl-acts/?utm_source=dotmaileremails&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=10701769_Discover%2C%20grow%2010%20July%202019
https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/making-guiding-happen/how-were-being-our-best/updates-for-our-members/programme-training-one-year-on/?utm_source=dotmaileremails&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=10701769_Discover%2C%20grow%2010%20July%202019
https://www.campdragon.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice any errors? 
What has your unit been up to? Send me your pictures. 
Are you organising an event? Let everyone know your plans here. 
What would you like to see in your newsletter? 

Email Lisa Bryant: newsletter.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

It is the responsibility of the sender to ensure they have permission to share any photos 
given to the newsletter. 

 

Because any profit made will go back into YOUR division and can be                                      

accessed by request to help YOUR unit. 
   Girlguiding have teamed up with The Royal British Legion to develop 
Remembrance Poppy woven and metal badges. 
The badges feature our trefoil and the red poppy which is a registered 
trademark and can be worn on  

Remembrance Sunday AND throughout the year as a symbol of  
remembrance and hope. 
***It would be useful to compile a list of local depots so if you 
run a trading depot let me know the contact details and I  
will put a list together for next month’s newsletter. 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 pr.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Emily-Jo Davey 

 mentors.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Amy Beadle 

 sections.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Vacant Jobs 

 leadership.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Angela Bevan-Jones / Kerri Allen 

 18to30.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Bridie Sedgebeer 

 oaa.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Liz Short 

 gorwelion.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Jean Roderick 

 gic.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Anna Stevens 

 dbs.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

All Division Commissioners, Sarah 

Lee, Stephanie Martin, Cerys Parker, 

Jean Roderick, Ken Roderick 

 firstaid.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Beth Williams / Kim Helling 

 dofe.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

Nadine Thomas 

 info.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 

 hq.girlguigingcg@gmail.com 

 

 
 divcom.ydderwen@gmail.com 

Beth Williams 
 

 divcom.pontypridd@gmail.com 
Kelly Dixon 

 

 divvom.llantwitfardre@gmail.com 
Carolyn Jones / Liz Short 

 

 divcom.garthmealwg@gmail.com 
Jayne Rogers / Laura Evans 

 

 divcom.thevale@gmail.com 
Jen Denham / Meline Vaughan / 
 Emily Denham 

 

 divcom.rhondda@gmail.com 
Bethan Hinks 

 

 divcom.porthcawl@gmail.com 
Donna Jacka 

 

 merthyrtydfil.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 
Lesley Davies 

 

 cynonvalley.girlguidingcg@gmail.com 
Julie Thomas / Emma Davies 
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